
Eglinton Crosstown  
West Extension Construction Notice 

 

 

Information as of: March 17, 2025  

Richview driveway closing 
intermittently for sewer works 

Scheduled start and completion: Mid-March 2025 

Timing: 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

Map of work area: 

 

 
 
 
 



 

  

Contact Us: 

  Write to us at: EglintonWest@metrolinx.com 
  Find us on Twitter @EglintonWestEXT 

Call us at 416-202-8001 
  Visit the website: www.metrolinx.com/EglintonWest 

Disponible en français sur demande. Si vous êtes intéressé, veuillez envoyer un courriel à EglintonWest@metrolinx.com. 

 

What is happening? 
• Crews working on behalf of Metrolinx will be 

intermittently closing the Richview driveway 
on Eglinton Avenue West to conduct storm 
sewer works.  

• Storm sewer works are required for 
maintenance.  

• The driveway will be closed between 9:00 
a.m. to 4:00 p.m., for two days (shifts), 
weather permitting.  

 

Traffic and pedestrian 
impacts 

• There will be no lane closures or pedestrian 
impacts. 

• The closure of the Richview driveway will be 
temporary on two separate days during a 
two-week time frame. 

• Access to the Richview apartment buildings 
will remain accessible via Richview Road. 
 

What to expect 
• Nearby residents can expect to hear noise 

from vacuum trucks and other equipment. 
• Work areas will be fenced off and secured 

to ensure public safety. They will also be 
clearly marked with signage.  

• Work may be delayed due to unforeseen 
circumstances. Residents will be provided 
with updates as they are made available.  

• The information provided in this notice is 
anticipated based on the current 
construction schedule and is subject to 
change. 

• Remember to reduce your speed when 
approaching work zones and watch for 
slow-moving vehicles entering and exiting 
work areas.  
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